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4th February 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This half term, BHGS House Franklin is supporting Cancer Research UK, a charity whose 
mission is to prevent, control and cure cancer through ground-breaking research. As most of 
us have been or might be touched personally or indirectly by cancer at some point in our life, 
we shall be running a series of awareness and fundraising events in aid of Cancer Research 
UK. 
 
On Friday 8th February at lunchtime, pupils and staff will be able to participate in a Jarbola (a 
jar tombola). By sending your daughter(s) in school with one or more decorated jars filled 
with treats, you will help us raise some invaluable funds for Cancer Research UK. Filled jar 
donations will need to be handed in to form tutor by Friday 8th February. Pupils will need to 
bring some change on the day to get their own jarbola (50p a go). 
 
We are also running a Valentine’s Friendship Gift Shop with the option for pupils to get their 
gift delivered anonymously to a BHGS school friend of their choice on Valentine’s Day or to 
simply collect it themselves and take it home to treat someone outside school. Prices range 
from 20p to £1 for glitter hearts, sweet filled heart bags or honeycomb hearts but hurry as 
the order deadline is Monday 11th February (See Dr Bune, R216). 
 
Finally, we will be holding a Beauty Mufti Day on Friday 15th February when pupils will be 
allowed to wear their own clothes for £2 (collected by Form Charity Reps). However, all 
clothes worn should be suitable for a school environment and there should be no short 
tops exposing midriffs or strappy tops exposing shoulders.  Girls dressed inappropriately will 
be given school uniform from our "Nearly New" stock to wear 
 
They will also be able to have their nails painted or have false eye lashes fitted for only £2 
during break or lunchtime in the Hall that day.  
 
Please help us raise our pupils’ charity spirit and some much needed funds for this very 
worthwhile cause by supporting your daughter(s) in these initiatives. Thank you. 
 
 
Dr Bune  
Head of Franklin House      
For further information, please refer to our Fundraising Policy on the school website. 
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